CORRESPONDENCE

JUL 18, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 05151-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 8:43 AM

To: ‘Joyce Beaird'

Subject: RE: FPL Rate Increase

Good morning Ms. Beaird,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Joyce Beaird [mailto:jabeaird@bellsouth.net]
Sent: Saturday, July 16, 2016 7:49 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: FPL Rate Increase

| am opposed to the rate increase as a Senior Citizen on a fixed income. This increase will make it almost impossible for
me to make ends meet. | already turn my air conditioning off from 8:00 am - 6:00 pm daily to save on my bills. With
this increase I'll have to stop using my air conditioner altogether in this 100 degree weather. | guess when | suffer a
strike or heart attack at least | know who to blame. FPL is heartless to Seniors if they get this increase. It is totally
outrageous to do this to our citizens of Florida.

Sent from my iPhone


FPSC Commission Clerk
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